UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA

Naiie Date:16-08-2021

In view of the holiday declared by the State Government on 20-08-2021 (Friday) on the
occasion of Muharram, all the Undergraduate Examiiiations, 2021 scheduled to be held on
20-08-2021 have been postponed and rescheduled on 23-08-2021(Monday).

However, timing of the examination schedule remains the same.
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Controller of Examinations (Acting)
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